
"No Power Day" 

No Power Day held on Thursday [7th June 

2012] was a wonderful initiative by the Enviro team and Dr McMillan to raise awareness of 

environmental issues.  Students and teachers explored new ways to learn without using 

electricity (computers, lighting, projectors).  The mufti day proceeds were $264.70  This 

money will be spent on posters and stickers for light switches reminding us to turn them off if 

they don’t need to be on.  Many thanks to students, parents, caregivers and teachers for 

making this such a successful day. 
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